
 

 

 

 

 
 

Letter No: L/22024-25/01                                                                               Date: 24.03.2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Oriental School (TOS)! 

We wish the entire TOS community a very warm welcome to the new academic year 2024-25. 

As always, we believe this new school year will continue to usher in a season of tremendous learning, 

numerous experiences and great achievements. 

At TOS, it is our quest to ensure a safe, tranquil, stimulating and intellectually challenging 

environment for our students. We endeavour to fulfil all the learning needs of students, through shared 

collaboration and commitment, to bring out the best in each of them. 

The school has grown by leaps and bounds and as we usher in our fifth year at TOS, we continue to 

delight and celebrate the spirit of learning together. We are a growing school, enriching our culture 

and community, with our 5Ps philosophy. We believe in Preparation for the Purpose of life with 

Positive Attitude to nurture a Principled Individual to make him a lifelong Performer. 
 

The new session begins with experiential learning as per the norms of NEP 2020 and guidelines from 

NCF, and we expect all our students to be mindful of the school rules, policies, and safety protocols. 

We continue to emphasize on discipline, punctuality, personal grooming, school attendance, 

commitment, and mutual respect and advise them to remain masked in public spaces, as being safe is 

an individual responsibility. 

With this, we would urge, that you will continue to instil in your children a sense of pride and 

belongingness to the school. We will be opening school for all our students from 

 

• Monday, 1st of April, 2024 for Grades III to XI. 

• Wednesday, 3rd of April, 2024 for Grades Play Group to II. 

• Saturdays are off for Grades Play Group-III, until informed otherwise. 

 

We hope this year brings much adventure, myriad opportunities, initiatives, innovative practices, great 

learning experiences that prove to be a treasure trove of memories. We eagerly await to welcome our 

students to school for an exciting year ahead. 

With regards  

 

 

 

Swapna A. Aphale 

Principal 

The Oriental School 


